
Beinn Na Caillich report published

News story

Fatal accident during a transfer from a workboat to a feed barge at Ardintoul
Point, Loch Alsh, Scotland.
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Our report on the investigation of a fatal accident to a fish farm worker
involving the workboat Beinn Na Caillich at Ardintoul, Glenshiel, Scotland on
18 February 2020, is now published.

The report contains details of what happened, actions taken and
recommendations: read more.
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